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Term 6 Week 3 

24th  – 28th June 2024  

 

Rainbow Award Winners  
 

Reception – Rocco 

Year 1 – Joshua 

Year 2 – Teddy 

Year 3 – Ruby 

Year 4 – Felicity 

Year 6 – Alessio 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly  
 

Congratulations to this week’s 
Rainbow Award winners! 
 

We also celebrated Lexia and Mathletics 
certificates, our Spanish Superstars and some 
fantastic handwriting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 

  

School Calendar Dates 

Tuesday 25th June – SPORTS DAY 

Monday 1st July –  DCAT meeting for parents 

Tuesday 2nd July – Moving Up Morning 

Friday 5th July – Rainbow Day 

Monday July 8th - INSET DAY 

Thursday 11th July – School Reports 

Friday 12th July – Stay & Play 

Tuesday 23rd July – Leavers Service 

Tuesday 23rd July - Last day of Term 6 

 

 

Whole School Reminder: 

NO NUTS are to be brought 

in to school. Thank you. 
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Out of School Achievements 
 

 
 
Rupert passed his 5m 
swimming badge, Isaac 
played some brilliant 
football, Grace got a 
gymnastics medal and a 
trampoline badge, and 
Tilly won a medal in 
cricket for being player 
of the match… 
Well done all! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Lily performed at the Hippodrome Theatre 
in a primary group for ballet, modern and 
tap with Shine Stars Dance Academy. 
 
 
 
 
 

Olive in Y5 took part in another regional 
windsurfing race event in Rye last 

Saturday as part of Team Buzz and 
achieved a silver medal in her fleet. 

 
 
 
  

 
Mark Talbot DCAT Meeting for Parents and Carers 
  
  

To support our communication about our school improvements - Mark Talbot from DCAT will be in school 
on Monday 1st July at 3:30.  
 
This will be an opportunity for you to have an update and it is open to any parent/carers/staff who would 
like to attend. Themeeting will focus on the progress made to date against the Rapid Action Plan (RAP) and 
also be a chance to ask any questions.  
  

It would be lovely to see you there.   
Mrs Byroo 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week at St John’s Meads 
 
 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

What a week it has been! 

A week in which the children at St John’s Meads have shone almost as brightly as the sun! 

Sport’s Day was hugely successful, and we were all so pleased that everyone had such a great 
time. Thank you for your positive feedback and appreciation. It was lovely to see the many 
smiling faces and I truly felt a part of something amazing...  

I want to especially thank Kim Brown, our parent helper, and Mrs Satchell- together they worked 
tirelessly to ensure that the children had a great day. 

Thank you also to everyone who helped and for your attendance and participation- I have never 
met such competitive parents before and was relieved to just start the races and get out of the 
way very quickly...  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffing plans 

There are many moving parts to this, but we are now in the process of ensuring at we have staff 
in place for September. This does not only involve teachers but also support staff who do an 
amazing job. Their vital work includes supporting the children in classes, 1:1 support for 
children with specific needs, group interventions and supervision at breaks and lunches. 

We will be training to deliver our new phonics scheme- Little Wandle on the 8th of July. 

This is a key development for us as a school and is in the Rapid Action Plan (RAP) as well. We 
hope to deliver workshops for parents as, so that you can support the work we are doing at 
home as well.  

 

Do have a lovely weekend and thank you for your ongoing support. 

 
Mrs Byroo  



Messages from the Friends 
 
 
 

Rainbow Day - Friday 5 July 
 

We are having a Rainbow Day next Friday! 
Each class has been assigned a colour and on Friday 5 July your child is invited to wear their own clothes with an 
item/accessory that matches this colour, and bring in a coloured donation. 
Your donations will form hampers that will be raffled off at our Stay&Play event on 12 July. Please see the poster in 
this newsletter for donation ideas. We can’t wait to see all the whole school looking like a rainbow! 
 
Reception – Pink 
Year 1 – Green / Year 2 – Yellow 
Year 3 – Blue / Year 4 – Red 
Year 5 – Orange / Year 6 - Purple 
 

Stay&Play event Friday 12 July, 3.15pm on the school field 
 

After school on Friday 12 July, the field will be set out with play equipment and children can let off steam with 
football, giant Jenga, craft table and more! Italian gelato will be on sale plus cake and refreshments. 
 
This is a free entry event and we hope as many of you can come as possible to enjoy some fun together. 
There will also be a prize raffle with the tickets on sale in the weeks leading up to the event – your support in this is 
so appreciated. 
 
If you can help volunteer during the afternoon, even for just 20 minutes, please let your class rep know. 
 

Get in touch  
 

If you have any fundraising ideas that you’d like to share with us, perhaps you’d like to offer to volunteer at one of 

our events, or if you simply have a question, please do get in touch on chair@stjohnsmeadsfmsa.org.uk. 
We really would love to hear from you. 
 

Have a great weekend, 
 

The Friends of St. John’s Meads 

 

 
 

 

Local Authority Childcare Survey 
 

The local authority is requesting that schools send out the survey below to help determine the local need for 

wraparound childcare provision. They will use the data to understand the local authority’s sufficiency in East Sussex. 

Please complete the survey using the link below: 
  

Wraparound childcare survey for families - June 2024 
  

The survey responses will go directly to the local authority and they will provide each school with a summary after 

the survey closes at the end of June. 
 

Thank you. 
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Local Holiday Clubs, Events and Offers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

All Saints' Church Youth Team invite you to join us at our... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please follow this link for more information and to sign up. 

Looking forward to seeing you there!  Annelie and Julian 

https://allsaintseb.churchsuite.com/events/w8umysre  
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 Here’s your free copy of the UK’s 

 largest parenting title - Enjoy! 

 

 https://familyfirst.co.uk/issue3-24        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://familyfirst.co.uk/issue3-24


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


